
Important Dates to 
Remember—Spring 
Term  

Friday 25th March—Y3 & Y4  Pupil 
Celebration 9.15—10.15am 

Friday 1st April—Y5 & Y6 Pupil 
Celebration 9.15—10.15 am 

Friday 8th April—School  Finishes 
for Easter Holidays 

Monday 11th April-Friday 22nd 
April– HALF TERM 

Monday 25th April—INSET Day, 
School Closed for Children 

Tuesday 26th April—School Re-
opens for Children 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

 
Rednock—Key Dates 
We have received the follow key dates for parents of Year 6 children who are joining 
them in September: 
Meet the Tutor Evening 13/07/2022 
Y7 Introductory Day 15/07/2022 
 
Please also note they will be holding an Open Morning on Friday 1st July for Year 5 
children interested in going to Rednock next year. 
 
Football Tournment 
Mr Hitchman was pleased to take some of the Year 6 boys to a football tournament 
this week. They represented the school brilliantly and showed good respect for the 
opposition, especially when other children were injured. In the matches, they 
performed really well, and only lost one game out of 6! League tables will be out 
next week, so watch this space! 
 
 
Red Nose Day Friday 18th March  
This year Red Nose Day will be a combined fundraiser for Comic Relief and to help 
the people of Ukraine. We ask that not only do the children and staff dress up as 
Superheros (anyone who they feel is an inspiration to them, or their Superhero on 
screen/book etc) but to also pay £1 for Comic Relief and £1 for the people of 
Ukraine. 
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Science Week— 14th March  
Next week, we are looking forward to celebrating Science week with this year's 
theme focusing upon growth. Throughout the week, we will be taking part in a 
range of activities in class that link to the theme, including a whole school 
investigation and an exciting practical workshop led by ‘Fun Science’. The children 
have also been set the challenge to create a creative poster or 3D model, as part of 
our yearly competition, to represent this year's theme. These need to be handed in 
by Monday 21st March. A letter has been sent out to the children to explain this in 
more detail.   

 

Celebrating Pupils’ Work 
We have decided to change the way we celebrate pupils' work and instead of 
holding class assemblies during this term and the forthcoming Summer Term, we 
will be inviting parents to come and look around the school and see the lovely work 
the children have been doing during the year.  You will have an opportunity to sit 
with your child and discuss their work in the classroom and tour the school with 
either Mrs Bennett or Mrs Wainwright.  We would like to give our parents the 
opportunity to come into school at least 3 times each year and the first visits will be 
as follows:  

 Friday 25th March for Years 3 and 4 classes from 9:15am - 10:15am  

 Friday 1st April for Years 5 and 6 classes from 9:15am - 10:15am  
 Further dates will be published in due course.  
We hope parents will enjoy looking around the school to see the wonderful work 
the children have been doing.  Tea and coffee will be provided. 
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